
Daniel Emery
North Yarmouth
LD 511
I live in North Yarmouth, and my office is in Yarmouth,  I am an abutter of the 
proposed Portland to Auburn interim trail in both locations.  I urge the Transportation 
Committee to vote in support of LD 511.  This interim trail would improve public 
health, protect the environment, connect to public transportation, and provide options 
for people who can't drive, or simply want to drive less.  It would also be a wonderful 
recreational resource.  Please vote "ought to pass."


